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Greenwich Nursery School News 
Welcome!!!  We hope that everyone had an enjoyable, relaxing summer.  How fast it went by!   
We have been very busy getting ready and look forward to sharing a wonderful year with your 
children!  Our first day of class is Tuesday, September 10.  Class will only be 2 hours on this day 
to help the children settle in.  Pick up is at 11:00 am.  Please have your child bring in his/her 
completed puzzle piece to share with the class. We are also asking that each child bring in a 
family photo (no larger than 4x6) to hang on our family wall.  The first few weeks of school will 
be spent getting to know each other and making new friends.  We will also go over the class 
rules.  This month we will introduce the letter L.  Birthday day will be Thursday, September 19. 
We will celebrate our August and September birthdays. 
 
 
Daily Reminders 

• Please have your child use the bathroom and wash their hands each day before 
school. 

• Bring a backpack and a change of clothes (including underwear, socks and shoes) in 
case of accidents or spills. This should remain in their backpack and be changed 
according to season. 

• Birthdays are celebrated monthly. Cake, water and raisins will be provided for snack. 
Snack 

• Please remember to pack a small, healthy snack and drink for your child each day.  
Snack bags should be labeled. 

• Snack will be provided on Birthday Day each month. 
• Please be advised that we are a nut-free school, so we kindly ask that you do not pack 

any peanut or tree nut products.  Thank you! 
 
 

Large Motor Fun! 
We will be going outside as much as possible.  Please dress your child appropriately for 
outdoor play and indoor physical activity.  Sneakers and closed-toe shoes are a must for 
safety.  We also recommend sending your child with a jacket or sweatshirt.  We try to go 
outside each day weather permitting. 
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